
26/ 11 Terror Attack: “On this day, we reaffirm our 
dedication to serve” 

The Taj Public Service Welfare Trust (TPSWT), founded in December 2008 in 
the wake of the Mumbai terror attacks, commemorates 16 years of unwavering 
humanitarian efforts. Since its inception, the Trust has extended critical support 
to survivors and families affected by natural and man-made disasters, while also 
championing the welfare of injured and disabled armed forces personnel. 
During the COVID-19 pandemic, it played a pivotal role in aiding migrant 
workers and healthcare professionals. 

Puneet Chhatwal, Managing Director & CEO of IHCL, reflected on the Trust's 
journey, saying, “For 16 years, the Trust has been committed to a wide array of 
relief and rehabilitation initiatives across the country. Today, we reaffirm our 
pledge to serve those in need.” 

He further added, “Inspired by the resilience of those impacted and the courage 
of those who step forward to help, the Taj Public Service Welfare Trust 
continues its mission to empower affected individuals and communities to 
rebuild their lives with dignity.” 

Focused on aiding individuals from marginalized financial and educational 
backgrounds, the Trust’s initiatives include providing monthly sustenance, 
pensions, skill development training, micro-enterprise grants, and educational 
allowances for children of affected families. 

Under the visionary leadership of Ratan Tata, TPSWT’s multi-faceted outreach 
has touched the lives of 5 million beneficiaries across 23 states and 60 districts 
in India, embodying a legacy of compassion and commitment to service. 


